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August 9, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO

FROM

SUBJECT :

The CENR Officer 
Brooke’s Point, Palawan

; The PENR Officer 
Puerto Princesa City

SUBMISSION OF THE SECOND QUARTER PAWCZMS 
STATISTICAL REPORT OF CENRO BROOKE’S POINT

This is to acknowledge receipt of your memorandum dated July 11, 2022 regarding the 
above-cited subject.

During the consolidation of the submitted report, it was found out the data/information 
reflected on PAWCZMS Statistical Form la and form 2c were already reflected/reported last 
quarter (154 quarter report).

In this connection, we are returning herewith your submitted report. Kindly rectify the 
subject report and please be extra cautious in future preparing/submitting of reports.

For information, record and compliance.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATO•f

C.F. : The Planning Unit, PENRO
The Planning Division, MIMAROPA

Date;

p.ajawa N PEMR0i^^ADNS

BED

10 AUG 2022

mailto:d8nrpenropalawan@Qnnail.com





















